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P.O. Box 267 250 Birch Bay-Lynden Rd. Lynden, WA 98264 (360) 354-3400

Mayor Scott Korthuis
Lynden City Council
300 4th Street

Lynden,WA 98264 February 25, 2022

Dear Mayor Scott and City Council Members,

Nooksack Valley Disposal is pleased to announce the 39th Annual Spring
Clean Up for the City ofLynden on Saturday, April 16, from 9:00 a.m.
until 12:00 p.m. We will be holding it again at our normal location, our
Lynden Transfer Station at 250 Birch Bay-Lynden Road.

We encourage the residents ofLynden to bring their bulky items, appliances,
furniture, scrap metal, and branches to this. location. Our staff will help

unload their items. There will be a charge to cover only the costs of

disposal.

We will again offer to pick-up these bulky items from senior citizens or
others who are physically unable to travel to our location on that Saturday.

Please feel free to contact us @, 360-354-3400 if you have any Questions.

Sincerely,
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"Our business is picking up. "
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